
 
 MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To: Metrolinx Board of Directors 
 

From: Daniela Aubry 
Chief Payments Officer 

 

   

Date: June 26, 2025   
    

Re: Payments (PRESTO) Quarterly Report          

 

Executive summary  

This report is presented for information. 
 
 

Payments (PRESTO) updates and status  

• Progress continues on the work to transform the PRESTO system to bring new and enhanced 
capabilities to our customers and transit agency clients. The team has been moving steadily 
forward with the PRESTO Transition Program to shift from a primary contract to a multi-contract 
vendor model. 
 

Working on the foundation laid by the PRESTO Procurement Program completed in late 2024,  
the team has established a dedicated program office with a comprehensive governance structure 
to ensure timely decision-making and effective management of program phases and projects.  
The team is working closely with internal and external stakeholders, including transit agency 
representatives embedded in the program, to deliver successful program outcomes, ensuring 
service quality is optimized and customer experience is seamless throughout the transition.  
 
Recent milestones include the completion of the first of four phases of the program, which  
focused on transitioning the Service Integration and Management system to a new vendor and  
the foundational work needed to support the new Automated Fare Collection System along with 
the System Integration Services.  
 
A phased approach allows for a manageable transition and introduction to new services for 
customers, transit agencies, vendors, and Metrolinx.  It further balances schedule and change 
management, while also accounting for product/technology and service dependencies, and 
legacy vendor integration that continues beyond 2025. 
 

• Earlier this year, Metrolinx celebrated one year of the One Fare program, which provides 
PRESTO customers with a free fare when they transfer between GO Transit, TTC, Brampton 
Transit, Durham Region Transit, MiWay, and York Region Transit. The program has seen much 
success, with more than 38 million free transfers made, saving riders across the region over $120 
million.  
 

• Metrolinx’s newest fare payment options, PRESTO Contactless using credit or Interac debit and 
virtual PRESTO in mobile wallet, continue to see increased customer usage and now make up 37 
per cent of the overall PRESTO product mix, which is more than double what it was a year ago. 
Since last reporting to the Board in late 2024, nearly 75 million boardings have been made using 
these fare payment options, bringing total boardings since initial launch to 258 million. 

 
• Late last year, Metrolinx hosted an inaugural Transit Payments Innovation Summit in 

partnership with TTC. The event was attended by more than 60 participants, and focused on 
recent PRESTO payments system advancements, current and future fare payment trends, such 














